
Dr. John A. Foote, 
1726 "M" Street, N. w., 
Washington, D. c., u. s. A. 

* * * 

Many thanks for those interesting papers - Lancisi particularly, 

for I think I told you I coll~cted his wor~ and have one of his manuscript 

consultation books and his report mss of t½e illness of one of the Popes. 

Again I a.m much obliged. 

Wru. Osler. 


